
Stories   
In the Park 

Friday mornings June 30th to August 18th at                       

The Millers River Park behind The Athol Public Library  

Enjoy strolling through the park                                                           

any time between 9:30 am and 12:30 pm                      

with your child as you read the pages                    

of a different book each week posted along 

signs through the park. 

For more information call                                                                                                                       

Angela in the Children’s Room: 978-249-9515                                                                      

or Jen at Valuing Our Children: 978-249-8467 


